
Parent Council Committee (PCC) an Introduction 
AAESS Parent Council Committee is an important part of school life of which parents 
and school communities are invaluable partners in enriching our students learning 
experience and wellbeing. 
 
What is AAESS Parent Council Committee? 
The AAESS Parent Council Committee was established in November 2016 and is a 
group of parents who meet roughly once a month (see calendar for meeting dates) 
where we have the chance to voice concerns that exist among parents and to offer 
suggestions. The Committee is appointed by the Parent Council to run matters on its 
behalf. Every parent is automatically a member of the Parent Council at AAESS. 

The Committee consists of no more than 12 elected members. 
 
What is the purpose of the Committee? 
The Committee exists to provide closer links between home and school, and it is an 
excellent way to bring staff, parents and students together in support of the school 
and working towards a common goal of making Al Ain English Speaking School a 
great place to learn. 
 
How can I help? 
New members are always welcome on the Committee, with fresh ideas and 
enthusiasm. We are especially looking for secondary parents to join us. We also 
welcome both working and non-working parents (and dads you are more than 
welcome!). If joining the Parent Committee is more of a commitment than you are 
able to make, don’t worry, there are plenty of opportunities to get involved on an ad 
hoc basis. 
 
How much time would I have to commit? 
As much or as little as you can spare!  
 
Committee Members  
Currently stands at 5, we are developing an action plan and Committee members 
bring agenda items to be discussed at Committee meetings. 
 
More information 
Come along to a meeting or drop us an email. We’d love to hear from you with any 
comments, suggestions, questions or feedback. 
 
 
Email: parents@aaess.sch.ae 


